Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON

August 19, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

VENUE FOR THE TRAINING ON COMMUNICATING
VOLCANO, EARTHQUAKE, AND TSUNAMI
HAZARDS FOR EDUCATION PROGRAM
SUPERVISORS IN SCIENCE

In reference to the Regional Memorandum 222 s. 2024 Participants in the
Training on Communicating Volcano, Earthquake and Tsunami Hazards for
Education Program Supervisors in Science dated March 26, 2024, scheduled on
August 28 to 30, 2024, please be informed that the venue for this activity will be at
Fersal Place Hotel Malakas Street, Diliman, Quezon City.

For information of all concerned.

cc:02/ROC7

Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114
Email Address: regionda@deped.gov.ph
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